From: onbehalfof+ocosteve+gmail.com@manuscriptcentral.com on behalf of ocosteve@gmail.com

To: c.awre@hull.ac.uk; j.e.baxter@adm.leeds.ac.uk; b.e.clifford@leeds.ac.uk; janette.colclough@york.ac.uk;

a.m.cox@sheffield.ac.uk; nick.dods@liverpool.ac.uk; paul.drummond@durham.ac.uk; Fox, Yvonne; m.r.gill@hud.ac.uk; KLGregory2@sheffield.ac.uk; a.gurney@shu.ac.uk; j.harland@shu.ac.uk; Khokhar, Masud; d.lowe@hull.ac.uk; R.OBeirne@bradfordcollege.ac.uk; r.e.proudfoot@leeds.ac.uk; Schwamm,

Hardy: andrew.smith@york.ac.uk; e.verbaan@sheffield.ac.uk; liz.waller@york.ac.uk; Lwilliamson@sheffield.ac.uk; martin.wolf@liverpool.ac.uk; m.zawadzki@sheffield.ac.uk

Subject: Library Review - Decision on Manuscript ID LR-04-2015-0043.R1

Date: 28 May 2015 11:27:13

Attachments: How-to-submit-a-copyright-form.docx

28-May-2015

Dear Dr. Cox,

It is a pleasure to accept your manuscript entitled "Research Data Management as a "wicked problem" in its current form for publication in Library Review.

By publishing in this journal, your work will benefit from Emerald EarlyCite. This is a pre-publication service which allows your paper to be published online earlier, and so read by users and, potentially, cited earlier.

Please note, EarlyCite is not a proofing service. Emerald operates a 'right first time' policy, which means that the final version of the article which has been accepted by the Editor will be the published version. We cannot allow further changes to the article once it has been accepted.

Please go to your Author Centre at https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/lr (Manuscripts with Decisions for the submitting author or Manuscripts I have co-authored for all listed co-authors) to complete the copyright assignment form. We cannot publish your paper without this. All authors are requested to complete the form and to input their full contact details. If any of the contact information is incorrect you can update it by clicking on your name at the top right of the screen. Please note that this must be done prior to you submitting your copyright form.

If you would like more information about Emerald's copyright policy please visit the Information & Forms section in the Resources section of your Author Centre.

Thank you for your contribution. On behalf of the Editors of Library Review, we look forward to your continued contributions to the Journal.

Yours sincerely, Dr. Steve O'Connor Editor, Library Review ocosteve@gmail.com